~ JRS to hold open house June 8

JRS release

Jewish Residential Services will hold a

public ribbon-cutting celebration and
open house for Charles M. Morris Hall,
5680 Munhall Rd., on Sunday, June 3,
from 1 to 3 p.m. Light refreshments will
be served and limited parking is avail-
able at Hillel Academy.

Charles M. Morris Hall, developed in
partnership with Action Housing, is

JRS’s newest residential program: It of-

fers 12 adults the opportunity to live in-
dependently in safe, stable, affordable
housing within the community. JRS pro-
vides residents with assistance in mas-
tering the daily living skills they need in
order to maximize independence. ©
The agency also provides residents
with social opportunities and a strong
connection with the Jewish community.
To RSVP or for further information,

call JRS at 422:5560. - -



